
   The Connecticut State Department of Education is 
pleased to present a professional learning opportunity 
 

   2016-17 Superintendents’  

           ESSA Webinar Series 
    Timely information for an orderly transition to ESSA 

 

A webinar series for superintendents, school leaders, and other interested stakeholders who 
want to learn more about the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA). ESSA reauthorizes the 
Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) of 1965, and replaces the No Child Left Behind 
Act (NCLB) of 2002.  
 

Registration: Registration began in May 2016. One hundred seats are available on our new 

webinar platform. Openings are still available. To register, contact Jennifer.webb@ct.gov . In 

the subject line, write “ESSA Webinar Registration.”   
 

Recordings: You may view the slide deck or recording without registering for the live events. 

Archived after each session, webinars can be found at the Superintendent Digest page of the 

CSDE Web Site. The June 2016 webinar, “ESSA Overview and the 2016 Regulatory Process,” is 

posted there. 
 

Webinar Hosts and Topics: 

 Hosted by Ellen Cohn, Deputy Commissioner, and Ajit Gopalakrishnan, Chief Performance 

Officer. 

 Designed to educate and inform leaders about the ESSA components; mandated 

changes and available flexibilities the law provides to states and LEAs.  

 As the transition unfolds, webinars will include information on the stakeholder 

engagement process, final federal regulations, timelines, and state plan requirements.  
 

Webinar Dates: 
 

 
 
 

For more information, contact  
Jennifer Webb, Education Consultant 

and Webinar Producer, at 
Jennifer.Webb@ct.gov 

 
 

 
 

 

2016 
Wednesday, June 15 2:00 – 2:45 PM 
Thursday, September 15 2:00 – 2:45 PM 
Thursday, October 20 2:00 – 2:45 PM 
Tuesday, November 15 2:00 – 2:45 PM 
 

2017 
Tuesday, January 17 2:00 – 2:45 PM 
Tuesday, February 14 2:00 – 2:45 PM 
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